
2021 - 2022 LDSA Annual General Meeting (AGM) 
 

President’s Report 
Thank you all for attending the 2021–2022 LDSA Annual General Meeting.  I would like to take this time to give 
you a quick overview of the past year and an update on our plans going forward. 
 
2021 Outdoor Season & 2021-2022 Indoor Season 
This year we were able to have a ladies’ league for the outdoor and indoor seasons.  Due to Covid-19 restrictions, 
we implemented changes to our rules and followed all provincial testing & vaccination policies to keep our 
members safe.  Guidelines were constantly changing as the pandemic progressed, so it was a challenging time for 
both players and board members.  Thank you all for your patience and understanding. 
 
2022-2023 Plans 
Over the past two years, our membership has declined, and we’ve had difficulty retaining referees through the 
pandemic.  Therefore, our focus will be on re-building our leagues and gaining membership this year.  We will 
also be looking to provide referee training courses and recruiting new referees where possible.  
 
We recently kicked off our outdoor ladies’ league, which consists of five teams.  We would like to promote friendly 
competition and respect amongst players, as well as towards referees, this season.  This will help with player and 
referee retention within the league and ensure everyone is enjoying the sport. 
 
I would also like to take this time to let everyone know that I will be stepping down from the Board this year.  It’s 
been a pleasure being a part of this organization as both a player and Board member.  I’ve learned a lot and built 
lasting friendships as well.  I wish the association nothing but success in the years to come. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
LDSA President 


